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Contained in the BLESSING OF WORSHIP are many parts.  One of those parts is you.  The 
fellowship and power of worship is partly due to the fact that you are present.  We welcome 
you today!  Your presence brings joy and accountability and excitement to our experience of 
worship.  
 
*No Wednesday evening activities this week.  However, we invite you to come on 
Thursday evening (6:00) to share in our New Year’s Eve celebration.  Music.  
Testimony.  Holy Communion. 
 
FYI... Our Sunday bulletins (including sermon note insert) are added each week 
to our OUB website.  At the very top of the Homepage, look for ARCHIVED 
BULLETINS.  If you know someone who watches the service on video only, 
please pass this on to them!  They can see announcements, etc. and feel more 
connected. 
 
Did you know that the OUB youth group did Christmas caroling on the town square 
on Christmas Eve?  Yep.  Can’t keep a good kid down!  Thank you, Josh. 
 
 

Prelude 
“How Many Kings?” (duet) 
Worship Music 
Kids Korner 
“One Small Child” (screen) 
INCARNATION (skit) 
“Mary Did You Know?” (duet) 
THE STORY (reading) 
Bible Message 
“Who Is He?” (screen) 
Benediction 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 

Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley1977@gmail.com 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Pastor:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler  
facility@greencastleub.org:    
(717) 597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  717-977-7751  
or avstayman@comcast.net 
 
      

 
Senior outings are being cancelled for December 2020 
and January 2021.  Hopefully, we can return to our schedule in 
February of 2021! 
 
 
 

The process of video recording and live streaming of services is being 
improved with some new camera/computer equipment.  Thanks to each 
person who worked on this process!  Our goal is to provide a better product 
for those who watch online.  If you have suggestion for improving video or 
sound, speak with Josh Lance, Geremie Akers, or Ethan Clever. 
 

 Last Week 12/20/2020 
Attendance 148 

General   $  10,118.00  
Missions   $    4,106.00 

Building Fund   $    1,927.00 
Sunday School   $       116.00 

  

 This Week Next Week 

1st Nursery Becky Sipes & 
Loretta Robinson 

Sheri & Rachel 
Michalsky 

2nd Nursery  Cindy Rawley & 
Sylvia Clement 

Acolyte Harper Knepper & 
Sophia Harvie  

Prelude Barry Stottlemyer  

The Altar 
Flowers 

are in loving 
memory 

of our daughter, 
Melissa Leckron 



If you haven’t signed up for Secret Sisters 2021, but 
would like to, the deadline has been extended to Sun., 
Dec. 27.  The signup sheets are on the lower lobby desk, 
or you can contact Linda Dombrowsky at 
ddombrowsky@13774@comcast.net, and she will email the 
form to you.  You can put the completed form in her 
church mailbox, B-16, or mail it to her. 
 

 
  Ornaments 4 Orphans 

The display and instructions for 
purchasing is at the top of the 

stairs. 
Buy an ornament – Bless a Child! 

 
 
 
 
 

NEEDED: MORE THAN BREAD 
 
   Bread = ________________ 

 

  More than Bread:   † __________________ (mental) 

            † __________________ (social) 

           † __________________ (emotional) 

 

 More than More than Bread:  a ______________ from God (spiritual) 

   † ________________ (inscripturated) 

  † ________________ (incarnated) 

 

  Do you have Jesus  or  are you trying to live on the basis  
   of these other (wonderful, ineffective) realities? 


